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Colas Rail, as part of a consortium with ETF, has been awarded a contract to build Lines 3 and 
6 on the Santiago, Chile metro and maintain the network for a period of 20 years.  
 
Work includes the installation of 75 km of electrified track (rigid overhead rail) in a tunnel, as 
well as 15 km of electrified track (conventional overhead lines).   
 
The total contract value is 150 million euros, of which Colas Rail has a 45% share.  
  
The project is slated to last roughly 50 months. Line 6 is scheduled to be open to the public 
in February 2017 and Line 3 in June 2018.   
 
Colas Rail has been operating on the Caracas metro in Venezuela for 30 years.  The new 
contract in Chili undoubtedly reinforces the company’s foothold in the region, clearly 
reflecting its ambition in South America. 
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The Colas Group (www.colas.com) 
Colas is a world leader in the construction and maintenance of transport infrastructure.  
With 63,000 employees in 50 countries on five continents, the Group performs 100,000 
projects each year via 800 works centers and 1,400 materials production sites.   
In 2012, Colas posted consolidated revenue at 13 billion euros (of which 44% outside of 
France) with net profit attributable to the Group at 302 million euros. 


